
Dear Crisp Company, 

 

Our teacher has been teaching us all about plastic and how it is 

polluting our environment. Did you know that when people buy your 

crisp packets they can end up in the ocean and even hurt sea 

creatures? Because they are made out of plastic, they don’t 

biodegrade and can stay in our environment for a long time. We love 

your crisps and don’t want you to stop making them but we think that 

you need to think about your packaging.  

 

While you are making more plastic crisp packets, sea animals are 

being hurt and the garbage patches in the oceans are getting bigger. 

Plastic does not biodegrade like paper does so it sits on our planet 

for years and years damaging our world. Paper only takes 4 weeks to 

biodegrade and returns to the soil.  

 

We would like to ask you a few questions. Can people recycle your 

crisp packets? If they can, where do they take them? Have you 

thought about using more recyclable materials like tinfoil or paper? 

What are you plans for making crisp packets more environmentally 

friendly in the future? 

 

We know that crisp packets can be recycled by special factories so 

you could put crisp bins in shops and recycle them in to new ones.  

We hope that you are thinking about this and we hope to hear from 

you soon. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Year 2. 


